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Heads Up 
 
Dear parents 

 
Just a short one this week….. 

 
We had a visitor in school to talk about online safety this week. PCSO 

Scott from Poynton came in on Thursday to talk to key stage two. They 
learned about keeping your accounts private and making sure you only 

talk to people you know online. We also welcomed Dr Bike again and hope 
that you can all get out and about on your bikes over the summer 

holidays. 

 
The children enjoyed playing cricket this afternoon with Stewart from 

Cheshire Cricket. 
 

 
 
 

Please can you send your child to school with a couple of carrier bags on 
Monday so that they can bring any books/bits and pieces home? If you 

have any school reading books at home then please send them back in on 
Monday. We will be encouraging the children to take part in a summer 

reading challenge next week so I hope that you are all members of the 
library! 
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Last week we welcomed Debbie as our new Kitchen Assistant – we will 

still be collecting the food from Bollington Cross but Debbie will be serving 
the lunches each day. 

 
On Tuesday, we are having ‘community morning’ which basically means 

we are all going to work together on tidying up the playground a little bit. 
If any of you are free (and have a leaf blower/useful gardening tools for 

weeding), please let us know and join the team on Tuesday morning. Also 

on Tuesday we are going to church for worship for the last time this year. 
Worshippers are allowed in church so you are most welcome to join us at 

2.45pm over at St Christopher’s. 
 

Thank you for some of the lovely things you have said on the report 
feedback slips. We all love working here and love your children so it’s 

good to know that we are appreciated. 
 

I hope that you enjoy your weekend. 
 

Kind regards 
 

Joanne Bromley 
 
Head Teacher 

 
If you, your child or anyone in your family does not feel well then 

please do not come to school, stay at home and book a test if you 
have coronavirus symptoms. https://111.nhs.uk/covid-19  

 
Diary Dates: 
 

Tuesday 13th July:   Playground Tidy Up  
Worship in Church 2.45pm - All welcome  

 

 
Thursday 15th July:  Class 2 Swimming Lessons – Come in Swimwear  

    & PE Kit 
    After School Club 

 
Friday 16th July:   Last Day of Term 
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